COPY.
flond's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures, 23rd July, 1934.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the l&th
ingtant with reference to the freeboard of the motorship
"NORA MAERSK", and note your remarks.

I have now to enclose the usual assignment
letters together with a copy of the Raport C.1l on
the gase for submission to the Danish Authorities.

I shall be glad if you will advise this Office
1f the freeboard certificates in this case will be issued
direet by the Authorities,(this being a new ship within the
meaning of the Convention) or if the certificate form in
Engllish should be lssue
obtain the national eertificate.

One set of the plans forwarded (Midship Section,

©d to the Owners to enable them %o

General Arrangement and Curves) ls being returned under
separate cover, :
I am, Dear 811'3,

Yours falthfully,

The Surveyors, .
COPENHAGEN.




